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The County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, convened on July 1, 2021 to 

consider CB-42-2021. After reading of the bill title, the Council Chairman turned to Council 

Member Streeter, the bill’s sponsor, for comments. The Chairman also informed the Committee 

that Mr. Arthur Horne (representing Mission of Love) was present to speak if necessary.  

 

Council Member Streeter thanked his colleagues for joining with him to sponsor the legislation 

to assist Mission of Love, a pillar in the community, in continuing to provide and expand their 

services to some of the most vulnerable citizens in the County. Mr. Streeter explained that there 

were ongoing discussions concerning non-substantive amendments to CB-42-2021 and his desire 

to report the bill out with No Recommendation to allow review of the final amendments at the 

public hearing and prior to enactment of the legislation. 

 

The Council’s Zoning and Legislative Counsel clarified that the legislation bypassed presentation 

and went straight to introduction; therefore, no substantive amendments could be made to the 

legislation during the Committee and that Council Member Streeter’s direction for the motion 

was appropriate. 

 

On a motion by Council Member Streeter, and second by Council Member Davis, the Committee 

of the Whole voted No Recommendation, 8-0, on CB-42-2021. 

 

 


